
Executive Board Meeting                   

You’re invited! 
 

Monday June 6, 2016 
4:15 p.m. 

 

 
American Legion 
2678 7th Ave. E. 

N. St. Paul 

Greetings everyone!! 
Is it spring out there it sure doesn’t feel 
like it----burr!! 
Staffing is completed for the 16-17 
school year, and it went as good as it 
ever has.  The commitment between 
District Administration and NSPMOEA 
to collaborate on all processes is truly 
working. 
The Minnesota Representative Con-
vention was a big success.   I’m so 
proud of our Reps who did a fantastic 
job of engaging in discussion—Way to 
go NSPMOEA Reps!!! 
Let’s finish strong this third trimester 
and do all we can for our students so 
they all succeed in and out of the 
classroom.    

Remember to call me at 651-246-
8769 or email me 
at rsanders@nspmoea.org anytime 
you need answers or help.  

  
Together in Solidarity, 
  
Rory Sanders 
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651-748-4316  

Important  

Phone Numbers 

Officers 

*Rory Sanders (President) 

 Union Office: 651-748-4316 

 School:   651-748-6195 

 Cell:   651-246-8769 
*Tim Kappes (Vice President) 

 Cell:  701-640-3177 

 School:   651-702-8320 

*Jody Murphy (Treasurer) 

 School:        651-748-6164 

 Cell:  651-353-2554 

*Mary Glagavs (Secretary) 

 School:       651-748-6877 

 Cell:        651-249-6292 

*Delene Sanders (Membership) 

 School:  651-702-8078 

 Cell:   651-246-8751 

 

Member Rights 

*Ann Schultz (Chair) 

 School:  651-748-6420 

 Home:  763-691-8212 

*Kent Gordon (High School) 

 School:        651-702-8685 

*Barb Ives (Middle School) 

 School:       651-748-6615 

 Cell:  651-214-3974 

*Tim Kappes (Special Education) 

 Cell:        701-640-3177 

 School:   651-702-8320 

*Catherine Cranston(Elementary School) 

         School:  651-748-7166 

*Mary Jo Walker (Pre-school/Elementary) 

         School  651-748-6616 
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 Contract Corner 

 Summer Seminar 

 Scrambled Name 

 

 

Last Call To Renew 

There is only one more session for the 

relicensure committee to meet.  If your 

license expires in 2016 you need to 

have your paperwork to the committee 

before May 22, 2016.   It is an easy 

and painless process.  Just go to the 

NSPMOEA website and follow the links 

to renew.  Send your paperwork the 

the Relicensure Committee at the DEC.  

If you have any questions don’t hesi-

tate to ask.  This is your job and you 

cannot teach without a valid license. 

tel:651-246-8769
tel:651-246-8769
mailto:rsanders@nspmoea.org
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Is this your scrambled 

email? 

nepsnerso 
 

If so, email  
mglagavs@isd622.org  

to claim your $10 prize!! 

CONTRACT CORNER 
Elementary Teachers!  Do you supervise elemen-

tary school activities after school? Like a musical 

program or a play.  If you do please remember to 

Timesheet your hour.  The contract states the 

School District will pay $19.55 per hour this year 

and next year for the supervision of elementary 

activities, elementary athletics and elementary 

intramural athletics and after school elementary 

music programs. 

 

High School and Middle Teachers!  Do you su-

pervise after school clubs or activities?  If so 

please remember to Timesheet at $19.55 per hour.  

 

This is directly from our contract and we need 

to follow the contract as much as we can. 

 

Chaperones and Dramatics Support are a different 

rate of pay. The School District will pay $16.91 

per hour for the first year of this contract and 

$16.91 per hour during the second year of this 

contract for chaperoning of extra-curricular events 

and dramatics support activities. The maximum 

per event shall not exceed 5 hours pay.  
 

 

 

Summer Seminar 

August 1-3 
 

Online registration opens Friday, May 6. The dead-

line to register is Friday, July 15. 

For more information, including a full list of course 

offerings, go to www.educationminnesota.org/

events.aspx#summer-seminar. 

 

All Education Minnesota members are invited to 

attend for three days of personal and professional 

development, an opportunity to connect with other 

educators from across the state. 

Be sure to let Tim Kappes know if you are planning 

on attending!   

http://www.educationminnesota.org/events.aspx#summer-seminar
http://www.educationminnesota.org/events.aspx#summer-seminar

